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PROVIDENCE RIVER AND HARBOR DREDGED MATERIAL MANAGEMENT PLAN 

AND ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD EXTENSION 

 

The US Army Corps of Engineers received a request for a 30-day extension to the Public Comment 
Period for the Providence River and Harbor DMMP and EA Draft Report on 6 June 2025. Based on a 
review of this request the US Army Corps of Engineers is extending the Public Comment Period to 
remain open until 18 July 2025. For more information on this project, please refer to the project 
website located  at Providence River and Harbor Dredging Project. 

https://www.nae.usace.army.mil/Missions/Civil-Works/Navigation/Rhode-Island/Providence/

